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I nter-department Correspondence

From

The Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University,

Montreal.

Principal and Vice-Chancellor;
Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.

Sept. 30, 
19 3 3

Dear Dr. Fryer,

I enclose correspondence with Professor

H.A.L. Fisher regarding a History of Parliament, in 

the writing of which they would like McGill to have

You might please discuss this matter witha share.

the Dean and the members of the History Department

and then see me about the middle of the month.

0Ever yours faithfully,

incipa

0

Dr. C.E.Fryer,

Chairman of the Department of History


